Amy Ainslie

From: George Eliason <eliason@gci.net>
Sent: Saturday, December 07, 2019 5:33 PM
To: Planning Department

Subject: Olson short term rental

Members: We have no problem with the Olson’s desire to operate a short term rental at 2160 HPR and wish them the
very best in this venture.
George & Tammy Eliason

Remember, when seconds count, the police are only minutes away.



